
 









     Welcome!  We are glad to worship with you today! 

Visitors & Membership: Please go to our website: mvpchurch.org, contact our church office at 

404.255.2211, or speak with one of our pastors after the service. If you are interested in joining MVP 

Church, please stop at the Welcome Table in the Narthex and pick up a visitor bag.  

Upcoming Services/Events:  

MVPC Announcements…. 

  WWW.MVPCHURCH.ORG 

 

April 30 Mark 10:46-52, “Blind Spots”, Shari Freeman 

 

May 7 Matthew 28:16-20, “Leaving a Legacy”, Rev. Barrett Abernethy 

     Fox Bros. BBQ luncheon following worship (veggie option provided) 

 

 

Senior Adults: Next Sunday, April 30 after worship we will carpool to Tupelo 

Honey restaurant for lunch. Signup in the Narthex. LAST DAY to sign up and pay 

$25 is TODAY. 

 

 

Spring Cleaning: Are you doing Spring cleaning around your home? There is still 

time to bring your new or gently used items to our drive-thru event TODAY from 

11:45am-2pm at Gailey Hall. This will benefit several of our Outreach partners. 

 

Taize: Please come and bring a friend this Wednesday at 8:15pm in the Sanctuary. 

 

 

Vocal Recital: You are invited next Sunday, April 30 at 3pm in our Sanctuary as 

Magdalena Wor, mezzo-soprano and Alejandra Sandoval, soprano will perform 

various pieces from Chausson, Chopin, and Gershwin, to name a few. 

Please sign the Friendship Pad and pass it down the pew as you 

greet your neighbor! 



April 14-19        Actual           Actual YTD         2023 Budget 

Pledge Member Giving    $  23,165  $ 191,070   $471,275 

Member Giving Non-Pledge   $    4,430  $   22,482             $  60,000 

Non-Member Giving &  

 Loose Offering   $       104  $     2,599   $    9,000 

     Total               $  27,699  $ 216,151             $540,275 

Financial Update 

Youth: We meet on Sundays from 5-6:30pm at Gailey Hall. We provide dinner, activity, 

and a lesson for the youth. We need volunteers to provide dinners. Please contact 

Isaac to signup. 

The MVPC Members’ Gift of Wisdom: May-Aug. issue will be available in the Narthex 

and the Information Centers in May. 

The April Communion Offering is for the Community Assistance Center. CAC 

provides basic needs and assistance for Dunwoody and Sandy Springs neighbors to 

prevent homelessness and hunger while promoting self-sufficiency and empowering 

them to thrive. Please grab a “Blue Shopping for Outreach Bag” in the Narthex after 

the service. 

Presbyterian Women: The Day Circle met on Tuesday, April 11. Pat Davis taught 

Lesson 8: Sabbath and Justice. The Book Circle met on Friday, April 14, and reviewed 

Home Before Morning by Linda Vandevanter. Circle of Grace will meet April 23 at Julie 

Chesnutt's home. 

Adult Sunday School: Discovery meets in the Chapel and is using the book “The 

Present Word”. Crossroads meets in the Session Room and is studying “Mere 

Christianity” by C. S. Lewis. Contact Rev. Isaac Toney-Schmitt for more information. 

Stephen Ministry: Rains and storms, though sometimes annoying and inopportune, 

nourish the earth and bring new growth. When the storms of life are threatening to 

hide your true colors, please ask for help from our church’s Stephen Ministry. A 

Stephen Minister listens, encourages, helps you gain clarification and perspective, and 

offers resources you may not know about. Contact a pastor or Pat Bartee, Stephen 

Leader. 

 

Do you feel a need for prayer? Have our Prayer Vine pray for you! Email your 

requests to pbartee@yahoo.com or call the church office at 404.255.2211. 

Prayer Concerns: Becky, Jerry Bahorich, David Barclift, David Cullen, Dave Malloy, 

Frank Mayer, Karen Morine, Neil Morrison, Andy Nelson, Bev Northrop, Wilma Schmidt, 

Jill Thompson, and people of Ukraine, Myanmar, Turkey, and Zambia. 

 

Attendance:    4/16/23        Worship  97 

      Online  14 

If you have any announcements that you would like to appear in the Happenings or Good News, 

please email them to debbie@mvpchurch.org 


